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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT  
12 September, 2017 
 

 

Response to Media Article 

Nufarm Limited (“Nufarm”) refers to the media article appearing in today’s The Australian titled 

“Nufarm linked to acquisition hopes on two fronts”.  As Nufarm has previously disclosed, it continues 

to consider opportunities which may result from consolidation in the global agrichemical industry. 

Nufarm is currently considering a number of such opportunities.  However there is no guarantee 

that agreement will be reached in relation to any of the opportunities being pursued, and Nufarm 

will update the market if and when required, in accordance with its continuous disclosure 

obligations. 
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Further information: Megan Fletcher 
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 General Manager, Investor Relations 
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